
From: Francois,Ashley <Ashley.Francois@citynmb.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 3:28 PM 
To: Commission All External <CommissionAll@citynmb.com> 
Cc: Sorey, Arthur <Arthur.Sorey@citynmb.com>; Brown, Kemarr <Kemarr.Brown@citynmb.com>; 
Merzius,Gedel <Gedel.Merzius@citynmb.com>; Medranda,Francisco 
<Francisco.Medranda@citynmb.com> 
Subject: South Adams County Pellet Ennis Water Softening Facility Visit  

Good afternoon Mayor and Commission, 

Please find the attached memo regarding a visit to the South Adams County Pellet Ennis Water 
Softening Facility Visit.  

Kind regards,  

 

  

Ashley Francois | Executive Assistant 

City of North Miami Beach  

Office of the City Manager 

T (305) 947-7581, ext. 2123 
17011 NE 19th Avenue, North Miami Beach, FL 33162 | www.citynmb.com | City NMB on Social Media: 

   

  

PLEASE NOTE: The City of North Miami Beach is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the 
Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws and 
thus subject to disclosure. All e-mail sent and received is captured by our servers and kept as 
public record.  
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